
From: Cathleen Cotter 

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 8:03 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: box trucks 

 
Hi Dai, 
 
I support farmers being allowed to park box trucks on the streets of St. Paul during the 
spring & summer.  Losing residential parking spots is a small price to pay to support 
local farmers, and farmers markets. 
 
Thank you, and your staff, for all you do. 
 
--Cathleen 
 


